
 
  

 

 
 

P & C Meeting  

Monday 2nd May 9am. 

 
Canteen  

A new menu was sent home last term. 

Friday 29th NO CANTEEN – However Uniforms 

will be available to purchase from 9 to 10am. 

MONDAY - Canteen Induction Day.  Parent 

induction day for operating the canteen. All 

New Parents are welcome to attend. Canteen 

will be operating on Monday for students use. 

 
ANZAC DAY 

Thank you all who attended the dawn service. 

Library 
The library will be open for all students to utilise 

on Thursday’s at lunch time. Students may borrow 

and spend time in the library using technology. Class borrowing is Mondays in 

Library time. 

Grip Leadership Day 
Mrs Forsyth will be supervising students attending the Grip Leadership Day next 

Wednesday. Permission Notes were sent home today, these need to be returned 

to the office by Friday. 

Cross Country 
Students have started training for the School Cross Country which will be held on 

Monday 16th at 2pm. Note Change of date. 

NAPLAN 
Years 3 & 5 will be doing the NAPLAN testing on the 10th, 11th & 12th of May. 

The Calendar 

May 

Mon 2nd P & C Meeting 9am 

Wed 4th Grip Leadership 

Conference-Moree 

Thurs 5th Jumpstart 

Tues 10th NAPLAN 

Wed 11th NAPLAN 

Wed 11th Assembly 2.30pm 

Thurs12th NAPLAN 

Thurs 12th Jumpstart 

Mon 16th School Cross 

Country 

Thurs 19th Jumpstart 

Thurs 19th School Council 

Meeting at 2pm 

Fri 20th Zone Cross Country 

Wed 25th Bookfair 

Wed 25th Assembly 2.30pm 
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Term 2 Canteen Roster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen 

Jodi Rigby is the Canteen Coordinator.  Jodi has organised a roster for canteen 

duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Monday or 

Friday canteen.   

If you are unavailable on the day allocated, it is up to you to organise 

another family to swap with you.  

Please let Jodi know of the change of date. The Monday fruit program will 

continue and parents will be placed on a roster to supply fruit. Contact Jodi Rigby 

on Mobile No: 0488 103 397 and let her know if you require a special day to 

assist. 

Woolworths will continue donating fruit to the school every Friday for fruit 

day. A BIG THANK YOU TO WOOLWORTHS. 

 

Community News 
Australian Government Mobile Service Centre will be visiting Pallamallawa on Thursday 28th 

April. The centre will be parked near the Golden Grain Hotel. The mobile Service Centre are 

equipped with: 

A private interview room, Soundproof Australian Hearing Testing Room 

Service/Assistance Desks, Waiting Room, Publication display are 

Self-service computer access, LCD display screens, Disabled access 

Wireless IT connectivity for greater servicing flexibility.  

For more information on Australian Government Mobile Service Centres, visit the 

department of Human Services website. 

http://www.humanservices.gov.au/customer/services/centrelink/mobile-

service-centres 

Monday Canteen   Monday Fruit Roster Friday Canteen 

25th April NO CANTEEN NO CANTEEN 29th  NO CANTEEN-  

Uniform Morning 

2nd May Amy Evans-  

Induction Day 

Kathy Crouch 6th  Keira Williams 

9th   Heidi Johnstone Rennae Hancock 13th  Bec Diprose 

16th  Donna Stevens Mel Rose 20th  Bec Parker 

23rd  Liz Hobday Krystelle Parsons 27th  Georgia Wilson 

30th  Susannah Pearse Kylie Kumar 3rd June Tracey Baker 

6th June Casey Schneider Jill Walker 10th  Jodi Rigby 

13th  NO  CANTEEN  17th  Kerry Munn 

20th  Jodi Rigby Fenton Vosper 24th  Jodi Rigby 

27th  Salli Boughton Mrs Hodge 1st July No Volunteer 

http://www.humanservices.gov.au/customer/services/centrelink/mobile-service-centres
http://www.humanservices.gov.au/customer/services/centrelink/mobile-service-centres

